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SUPPLEMENTAL BID BULLETIN 
SBD-009-2025 

 

 
To: All Interested/Accredited Suppliers; 
 

Please be informed that the scheduled Pre-Bid Conference of “Invitation to Bid for the 
Supply, Delivery and Installation of Branded and Brand New One (1) Unit Fiber Image 
Analyzer and One (1) Unit Compound Projection Microscope” with PhilGEPS Reference 
No. 12235186 on July 24, 2025 is to be rescheduled until further notice. 

 
This is due to the continuous heavy rain brought about by the Southwest Monsoon. 
 
Please be guided accordingly. 
 
 

 
 
 
             JOEL B. BARQUILLA 
                    BAC Chairperson 
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